
Well we are another month closer to next years event and all the 
information you need is on our webpage. Just go to 
https://agfr.org/tournament-2016/ and follow the prompts.

  
NEWS FLASH 

On the Tuesday of our tournament we have secured 
a fabulous prize for a Hole  in one.
Our sponsor The Kloster Group has given us a NEW 
HONDA JAZZ HATCH to be won by the first lucky 
person to hole in one on the selected par 3 hole. Just 
another reason to come and join us at the Dunes 
next year.
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